
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Next half term we will be learning about life in the Victorian era. We are very 

excited about our trip to Manor Farm (on Tuesday 26th February) to experience what 

Victorian children’s lives were like. To help the children begin to build up some basic 

ideas about how children’s lives have changed over time, please could you encourage 

your child to talk to relatives or friends of different ages to find out what their 

school days were like? We hope to put together a school life timeline using your super 

research, as well as what we discover about Victorian schools, and what we know 

about being at school now. Any photographs or artefacts which you would be able to 

bring in would be greatly appreciated and carefully looked after! Your research can 

be presented in any format you wish: pictures, writing, typing, collections of 

artefacts or photographs etc! Don’t forget the internet has a wealth of information 

that you can look through together too. 

 

Please bring your home learning in on Friday 1st March, as we will be using it in lesson 

time on that day. 

 

Have fun researching together! 

The Year 1 Team 
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